
From: licensing
To: Verbick, Jim
Subject: FW: Cuco"s license
Date: Wednesday, January 17, 2018 1:25:21 PM

FYI
 
Eric Christianson
Certified Municipal Clerk
 
City of Madison City Clerk’s Office
City-County Building-Room 103,
210 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. 53703
TEL: (608) 266-4601
FAX: (608) 266-4666FAX: (608) 266-4666
Echristianson@cityofmadison.com
Follow us on Twitter @MadisonWIClerk
 
"We exist to assist"
 

From: Verveer, Michael 
Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2018 12:12 PM
To: licensing <licensing@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: FW: Cuco's license
 
 
 

From: DeMarb, Denise 
Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2018 12:11 PM
To: Bidar-Sielaff, Shiva; Verveer, Michael; Skidmore, Paul
Subject: Fwd: Cuco's license
 
Colleagues
More concern about noise from Cucos. Please find out if noise was measured and if it was of
course the measurements 
Restriction on noise and hours is important 

Denise DeMarb
Alder District 16
608-358-3195
 
To subscribe to District 16 updates go to: http://www.cityofmadison.com/council/district16
 
 

Begin forwarded message:

From: Carla Stephani <cstephani0@gmail.com>
Date: January 17, 2018 at 8:50:32 AM CST

mailto:licensing@cityofmadison.com
mailto:JVerbick@cityofmadison.com
https://twitter.com/madiwiclerk
http://www.cityofmadison.com/council/district16
mailto:cstephani0@gmail.com


To: district16@cityofmadison.com
Subject: Cuco's license

Hi Denise,
 
We too, are opposed to Cuco's obtaining a 21+ entertainment license.  I believe
their current license is not in compliance with what is going on there.  Did the
noise study ever take place?
 
Carla Stephani
4502 Deerwood Drive
 

mailto:district16@cityofmadison.com

